COMMUNICATION C90.
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 4
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 9:07 AM (PUBLIC MEETING)
To: Assunta Ferrante April 5, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] Files: OP19.016 and Z.19.040

From: VASILIOU

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 8:18 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Files: OP19.016 and Z.19.040

To whom it may concern,

We have been living at. Trafalgar Square for 30 years. For many years we enjoyed backing on to a forest, which was
the selling point for us. We wanted a quiet neighbourhood and a home where we can enjoy the nature in our very
backyard.

Then came Chabad Flamingo, and like other houses on our side of the street, it became our backyard. Our forest
became a parking lot and synagogue.

Now, in our senior years our dream was to put in a swimming pool. With the prospect of a building going up and
tenants peering over their balcony at us, along with the blocking of the view and sun, noise, and lack of privacy, leaves
us heart broken.

Our home would be directly behind a parking garage exhaust vent and fire route. Our view would be of the cars
constantly coming and going. We would be breathing in car fumes, listening to horns honking and the continual noise
associated with a parking lot.

We are opposed to this plan. The increase in traffic in our neighbourhood, the potential for increased hate crimes, more
litter, noise, pollution, lack of privacy and complete eye sore is overly disturbing.

Sincerely,

J Vasiliou and family

Sent from my iPad
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